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Decision:  Update – Improvements to TTC’s Procurement and Project Management Process for 
Construction Contracts 

Meeting Date:  May 31, 2016 

At its meeting of May 31, 2016, the Board received this report for information and adopted the 

following member motion: 

“That the Board approve the establishment of a Procurement Working Group consisting of three 

(3) Board members to work with staff to review the existing TTC approved procurement policy  

with a view to comparing it to other public agencies, such as the City of Toronto, Metrolinx, the 

Province and others to ensure that it is efficient and effective; that it promotes competition for 

TTC procurements; that it builds on the work staff have been undertaking  with the construction 

and engineering community in Ontario; and that this review culminate in an updated 

Procurement Policy being submitted to the Board for approval by the Fall of this year”. 




